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4th May 2022 
 
 

Year 6 SATs Week  
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 

We would like to share our plans with you for Year 6 for SATs week.  Firstly, there will be a breakfast club for the 
children every day from Monday 9th May to Thursday 12th May.  This will start at 8.25am and the children will need to 
sign in at reception for this.  To celebrate their hard work and effort on the Friday, we will be watching Goodnight Mr 
Tom in the morning.  As this is a PG film, if you are not happy for your child to be part of this, please email the office 
as soon as possible.  Children are also welcome to bring in food to contribute to a buffet for this.  Finally, the ice-cream 
van is coming to school on Friday afternoon.  Please note that the children do not need to bring any money for this. 
 
As our assessments will be starting between 9am and 9.15am every day, it is important that your children arrive 
promptly to school next week.  If you’re not attending the breakfast club, the KS2 gate will be open at 8.45am. 
 
Thank you for all of your support this year. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

Miss Gackowska, Mrs McIntosh and Mr Ball. 
Year 6 Teaching Team. 
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